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Dear Parents/Carers,  

I am pleased to be able to offer full-time nursery provision as of September 2024 to accommodate 
children who are entitled to 30 hours of childcare provision. Your 30 hour code must be provided 
before the end of the summer term.  Children who attend for 15 hours can either attend for 5 
morning or 5 afternoon sessions with the option to add paid top up sessions.  
 
Morning sessions will be 8.35-11.35 and afternoon sessions will be 12.20-3.20  
 
Children who attend for 30 hours free childcare will attend:  
Monday: 8.35-3.20         6hr 45  
Tuesday: 8.35-3.20        6hr 45  
Wednesday: 8.35-3.20   6hr 45  
Thursday: 8.35-3.20       6hr 45 
Friday: 8.35-11.35.         3hrs  
 
If you would like your child to stay in school on Friday afternoon, this will be charged at £18 per 
session as a top up to your 30 hours.  
 
Children who attend for 15 funded hours only, can ‘top up’ and pay for the afternoon or morning 
sessions in addition to their slot. Each additional session will be £18. These must be agreed for a 
full half term so that we can staff the setting accordingly. Sessions must be paid for in advance.  
 
Unfortunately, Nursery children are not entitled to free school meals, so you have the option of 
providing your child with a healthy packed lunch box or paying £3 per day for a hot school meal.  
 
Nursery children can attend our before and after school paid provision if required, but this currently 
is not open for our 2yr olds. This will be reviewed again in later in the year. Fees and booking 
forms for breakfast and afterschool club are available from the school office.  
 
I will be holding an information session for parents on Monday 1st July at 4.30pm In the EYFS 
unit. Please come along to find out more about the curriculum we will be following for nursery and 
reception and what a typical day for your child will look like. This session is for parents only, not 
children. I look forward to sharing more information with you. I will have the session booking forms 
available on this evening so that you can secure your sessions ready for September.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Mrs Callaghan  
Head of School  
Frodsham Primary Academy 
 


